
                                                                    

May 15, 2021  

Making an Impact with our Non-Profit Partners 

Joan Sisco – Veterans First Ltd.  Morgan Knight – U.S. Vets Phoenix  

Christeen Verchot – James Walton Home 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Combined Zoom meeting and in-person at the American Legion Post 44 

7145 E. 2nd Street, Scottsdale 85251 

Luncheon $25 – Please RSVP by May 11th with check to Charlie Bitner 134 E. Northview Ave. Phoenix 85020 or by email: 

Charles@bitner36.com 

Agenda and Zoom invitation to be sent separately 

The AZ MOAA Chapter will again be working with our veteran based 

non-profit organizations this year to volunteer assistance to Arizona 

service members globally and Arizona veterans locally.  

With the grant given to our chapter from the MOAA Foundation we 

will work with the following organizations: 

• Youth for Troops 

• Veterans First 

• U.S. Vets – Phoenix  

• Project Veterans Pride – James Walton Home 

We have already met with Youth for Troops, and now we’ll meet the 

three other organizations to hear about their mission, who they 

support, and how they provide that support to their veterans.  

This will give our members a good idea of who we are working with 

and supporting with our MOAA Grant funding. We are hoping to have 

a large event that includes all these organizations where our members 

can volunteer to help and make a difference in our veteran’s lives.   

This will be a very worthwhile meeting – please plan to attend!! 
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